

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you today to offer my objections to the Warrington Borough Council's Preferred Development Option (Regulation 18 Consultation July 2017).

I am concerned as a Moore resident for following reasons:

- This will ultimately mean an increase in traffic through and into the village.
- The level of noise and possible increase in pollution will have a major impact on health and environment.
- The loss green belt will have a devastating effect on nature and the health and wellbeing of the local residents.
- It's concerning that Warrington Borough Council have researched the impact of the
 development of their own parish but has not considered the impact for Moore village. This
 will in effect blur the boundaries between Moore which is Halton Borough Council and
 Warrington Borough Council.
- This will mean we will lose a popular and well used nature reserve where the Port Warrington is expected to be developed.
- the Port and this will affect noise levels during day and night time.

Yours sincerely,

